
Jayshree Periwal International School Building Policies for the SAT exam 

scheduled on 7th June 2025 

 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

Kindly note and adhere to the following guidelines while entering the school building for the SAT 

exam scheduled on 7th  June 2025. 

 
 

1. School gate opens and check-in begins at 7:15 am and closes at 8:00 am. For admission, students 

are required to produce their admission ticket and either a valid passport with their name, 

photograph, and signature, or a valid Aadhaar Card (Only the letter and PVC Card forms are valid. The 

letter must be the hard copy as issued by the government of India in its original form - printouts, 

copies, screenshots, or e-cards are not acceptable) with their name and photograph. The only 

exception to this policy is a U.S. Department of Defense (DoD) Common Access Card (CAC), which may 

be used instead of a passport. Please note that only registered students appearing for the SAT exam will be 

allowed to enter the school premises. 

 

2. Students can carry their food and water (Transparent bottles) 

 
3. Students are required to maintain discipline while entering the school premises. Any act of 

indiscipline or non- cooperation will attract disciplinary action by the school authority. 

 

4. The right of admission is reserved with the school authority. 

 
5. All students to follow and adhere to the instructions given by the school staff. 


